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Poppy Day 
 

In connection with the recent record collection made in Everleigh on behalf of the Earl Haig Fund, 
Mrs. P. Ward (hon. Local organiser) has received a letter of thanks from Capt. Willcox, the organising 
secretary.  He writes: “Will you please express our thankfulness to those who have so generously 
supported your district appeal and assure them that their practical sympathy will mean much in the 
coming year to the men who have served their country and are in need of a helping hand?” 
 
North Wilts Herald, Friday, 13 December 1940 
 


